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For Immediate Release - Repopulation Plan for Southern Redwood Valley 

 
The following areas will be allowed to repopulate. EVACUATION ORDERS for these areas are lifted, but will remain under 

EVACUATION WARNING: 

The Redwood Valley community south of the following locations: 

 West Road south of and including Laughlin Way 

 Laughlin Way south of Bakers Creek 

 East Road south of Held Road 

 Road I to Colony Drive (excluding Madrone Lane) 

 East of US-101 

 North of Highway 20 

 West of Ricetti Lane at the entrance to Black Bart Trail 

 

HARD ROAD CLOSURES will be at the following locations. Only Fire, Law Enforcement, and Public Utilities may pass: 

 Laughlin Way at Bakers Creek Road  

 Laughlin Way at West Road  

 East Road at Held Road  

 Madrone Lane at Road I 

 Colony Drive at Road I 

 Ricetti Lane at the entrance to Black Bart Trail 

 

Residents returning to these areas should exercise extreme caution. Fire, Law Enforcement, and utility crews continue to 

work in the area, and there are many downed trees and other hazards. As these areas will remain under an 

EVACUATION WARNING, residents should be prepared to evacuate again on short notice. 

 

 

Cooperating Agencies: Mendocino County; Lake County; Lake County Sheriff’s Office; CAL OES; California Highway 

Patrol; CALTRANS; California Dept. of Corrections and Rehabilitation; American Red Cross; PG&E; United States Forest 

Service; California National Guard; National Weather Service; California Conservation Corps 
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